[bookmark: _GoBack]The health and safety of our employees, visitors, and communities remain a top priority at Sensei Enterprises. Therefore, in line with the latest guidelines adopted by the Safety and Health Codes Board of the Department of Labor and Industry related to COVID-19, we have revised our visitor policy. 

The following criteria must be followed by all visitors:

1. Complete a brief symptom screening health questionnaire.  
1. Wear a face covering at all times while in our office. Sensei will provide a face covering if you don’t have one. 
1. Have your temperature checked and logged when entering the office.
1. Use hand sanitizer provided by Sensei at the front desk.
1. Practice social distancing. 

Visitors with a fever above 100.4° F or other COVID-19 symptoms, as listed on the health questionnaire, will not be permitted to remain in the office.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we protect the health and wellbeing of our staff and our clients.


